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Re: Docket Number IR 1 5-296 Grid Modernization

Dear Ms. Rowland:

The New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services’ (NHDES) herein provides
notice of its intention to participate in the above-referenced docket. NHDES apologizes for
missing the April 1 1th deadline for filing this notice. Please add Joseph Fontaine
(joseph.fontaine(des.th.gov) as the primary participant and Rebecca Ohler
(rebecca.ohler(des.th.gov) and Chris Skoglund (Christopher.Skoglund(ldes.th.gov) as
alternates to the service list.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Craig A. Wright
Director
Air Resources Division
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